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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 8th January 2021 

Message from the Headteacher:   

I hope that you are all safe and well. This has certainly been a 

very unusual start to 2021. 

I would like to thank you all for supporting 

your children with getting to grips with 

Remote Learning and encouraging their 

participation. It has been lovely to see so 

many of them on Teams and I know that the 

teachers are impressed with how engaged the children are. I 

would also like to thank the staff at SMFA for all of their hard 

work this week. I am sure you can appreciate the short notice 

schools were given to turn normal face to face lessons into 

Remote Learning. I know that teachers have spent many hours 

beyond the school day preparing for Remote Learning and 

learning to use Teams. 

Please continue to let us know if you need a device or access 

to the Internet and we will try to organise this for you. All 

resources and planning can also be found on our school 

website, but we would obviously prefer it if your child can log 

on to the live learning so that they can receive the input from 

one of the teachers.  

If you would like to send in your child’s work for their teacher 

to see, please send it to updates@smfa.org.uk. If you could put 

your child’s name and class in the “Subject” and we will pass it 

on to their teacher. I would like to say well done to Elleanor, 

Aimee, Bram & Foster in Miss Hall and Miss Parsonson’s Team 

for already sending work into updates@. 

If your child has not accessed Remote Learning yet, a member 

of the SMFA team will have been in touch with you this week 

to check that your family are ok and if there is anything we can 

do to support you. If you have missed this call, please contact 

the school office at your earliest convenience. Members of the 

Pastoral Team and the Office Team will continue to contact 

families next week.   

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

House Points 

Owls 
2217 

Panthers 
2259 

Dragons 
2233 

Dolphins 
2222 

 

 

Remote Learning Attendance  

(At least one session per day)   

Julia Donaldson 26% 

Judith Kerr 44%  

Oliver Jeffers 56% 

Roald Dahl 39% 

Enid Blyton 50% 

Jacqueline Wilson 46%  

Michael Morpurgo 37% 

J K Rowling 31%  

Michael Rosen 40%  

 

From Monday, I will be putting a whole 

school Assembly on the school website 

for the children to watch. Please feel 

free to share this with them when you 

have a spare 10 minutes next week. 
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